
 

 

 

Item 12 - Question Time 

 
To the Chair of the Environment, Development & Infrastructure Committee 

"The planning approval for the Longman Waste Plant is to be welcomed. Can you 

confirm whether or not the plant will be in operation to meet the January 1st 2021 

deadline?" 

 
Response to Mr P Saggers 

Any facility constructed at the former Longman Landfill will not be operational until 

after 1 January. Council Officers are working with the Scottish Government and 

existing contractors to identify transitional arrangements that will meet the 

requirements of the landfill ban. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM 12ix 


